
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 3/15/2016 10:24:37 PM
Subject: 2016 Federal Budget Response

Dear Mayor and Council,

As you know, Finance Minister Morneau will be announcing the federal 2016 budget at 4 pm EST 
on Tuesday March 22, 2016.

Immediately following the release, a team of City staff from across the organization will be 
reviewing the budget details and providing a quick summary of the impacts for Vancouver. That 
summary will be emailed out to you and the Corporate Management Team within a couple hours of 
the speech. An Information Bulletin will also be prepared and distributed to local media through 
Corporate Communications.

If you have any questions about the federal 2016 budget, or the City’s response, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me or Marnie McGregor.

Thank you.

Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
o. 604.873.7627 
twitter: sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca

Page 1

3/20/2017

mailto:%22Johnston,%20Sadhu%22%20%3CSadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca%3E
mailto:CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca
mailto:sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
http://www.vancouver.ca

